
From: Henry Roller
To: EIR-EIS-Comments@sitesproject.org
Subject: Stop Sites Reservoir
Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022 10:37:14 PM

Hello,

I am writing to provide a comment about the proposed Sites Reservoir off the Sacramento
River.

I am strongly opposed to this reservoir. This reservoir would divert water from the Sacramento
River, water which the river urgently needs for the ecosystem to keep functioning. The
reservoir would have significant negative impacts on salmon runs, which are important to both
Native American tribes and commercial fishermen. Additionally, the reservoir would likely
result in decreased drinking water quality for millions of Californians.

California must place more emphasis on protecting the natural environment. Please stop Sites
Reservoir.

Sincerely,
Henry Roller
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